
February  

2020 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

FEB 10 CLOSED President’s Day 

 

FEB 11 PTF Meeting 6-7 PM 

 

FEB 11 Dental Presentations 

 

FEB 11 & 12 Carnation Sales 

 

FEB 14 Valentine’s Day & 

Carnation Deliveries  

 

FEB 14 BBQ Dinner Forms Due 

 

FEB 17 CLOSED Lincoln’s 

Birthday 

 

FEB 25 BBQ Dinner Pick-up  

 

We love because He 

first loved us. 

1 John 4:19 

Raising Quality Grant Award Winners!  

West Valley Christian Academy Preschool has 

been recognized for the second year in a row 

through San Joaquin County as a Partner in 

Quality with a quality grant award. These efforts 

include evaluations of our Health and Safety 

practices, our teaching practices, curriculum implementation, as well as 

our efforts in screening assessment of young children for early interven-

tion.   

This year’s grant award will go toward classroom quality improvements 

including new materials, shades, and furniture.  

WVCA Parent Teacher Fellowship BBQ Dinner Fundraiser 

Our PTF is hosting a BBQ Dinner Drive Thru February 25. Order forms are availa-

ble in the preschool office. Each dinner includes BBQ Chicken, Potato Salad, 

Hawaiian Sweet Roll, and a cookie for $12. The chicken is grilled onsite, and is 

mouth watering delicious! Don’t miss out on a fantastic dinner opportunity. 

Order Forms are due with payment to the preschool or school office by FEB 14. 

Make sure to select the quantity of meals, your contact information, and your 

pick-up time slot.  

As a PTF event, we are looking for parent volunteers who would like to help 

make this fundraiser a success. We need parents to help prep the meals for pick

-up on FEB 25 from 1:30-2:30 PM, and parents to help distribute meals from 

3:00-4:00 PM. If you can help please contact our PTF President Malia Rodrillo @ 

(808) 398-1996. 

All proceeds are going to playground equipment and new tanbark.  

WVCA PTF Meeting February 11 @ 

6 PM in the WVCA Gym 

Child Care Provided 

Share your ideas and partner with 

us for an amazing school 

experience! 



Children’s Dental Awareness Month is February 

My Kid’s Dentist Oral Hygiene Presentations FEB 11 9:30AM & 10 AM 

Our local pediatric dentist from My Kid’s Dentist will be visiting us on FEB 

11 for classroom presentations. The presentation includes information on 

keeping our mouths healthy, a demonstration on how to brush our teeth, 

and hands-on activities. Each child will take home a Toothbrush Kit to get 

started at home.  

Valentine Carnation Sale & Classroom Parties 
Each year we sell carnations in the school office that will be delivered on Friday, FEB 14 to 

friends, teachers, and administrators. This is a friendly and easy way to show your love and 

appreciation on Valentine’s Day. Carnation sales will be held FEB 11 and 12 for $1 each.   

How it works: Parents purchase a tag, and write the “to” and “from”. On FEB 13 volunteers 

will help put the tags on up to 400 carnations to be delivered to classrooms and offices 

Preschool through 8th Grade on FEB 14. We would love parent volunteers to help tag the 

flowers. Please see the preschool office if you are interested in helping out. 

Valentine’s Day will be celebrated uniquely in each classroom. Please check in with teachers 

for details. 

All proceeds of the Carnation Sale go to Teacher Appreciation Week activities.  

Priority Re-Registration is Out 

All students were provided a Priority Re-Registration document 

outlining their individual transition play for next school year set 

to begin June 1.  

Please make sure to check your child’s classroom file for the 

information that includes classroom placement, teacher, pro-

gram information updates, as well as our Summer Curriculum 

Plan.  

Children aging out of preschool heading to Kindergarten are 

eligible to participate in the WVCA Cougar Club Summer Camp. 

It’s a great opportunity to get ready for elementary, and to 

have a wonderful summer.  

Please visit www.wvcapreschool.com for access to all docu-

ments and forms for review and submission.  

Email admissions@wvcapreschool.com with questions.  


